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TO:       Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
FROM:        Division of Public Utilities 
       Philip Powlick, Division Director 
       William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunication & Water Section 
       Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
 
SUBJECT:    Extension for the Division Recommendation Due Date in the Matter of Hidden 

Creek Water Company’s Request for a Rate Increase 
 
RE:             Docket No. 09-2440-01 
 
DATE:       December 10, 2009 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:            

GRANT EXTENSION ON SUBMITTING RECOMMENDATION TO COMMISSION  

 

The Division respectfully requests that the Division Recommendation Due Date regarding 

Hidden Creek Water Company’s request for a rate increase be extended from December 16, 2009 

to January 4, 2010 to allow Hidden Creek Water Company personnel time to review the 

recommendation, including the possible submission of additional documentation and to allow the 

Division adequate time to finalize the Division’s Recommendations.   

 

The Division also respectfully requests that the Hearing is not delayed, but remains as scheduled 

on Wednesday, January 20, 2010.    

 
cc: Trisha Schmidt, Assistant Attorney General 
 Tracy Tanner, Hidden Creek Water Company 


